

Wolverton Primary School			
Meeting of the Full Board of Governors - Budget Approval
Thursday 4 May 2017, 9.00am

Present:	Pippa Brook, Louise Clarke, Marjorie Dean (Head), Zanna Patchett, 
Jez Pinfold, Anette Soyer, Jon Stobart (Chair) 

In attendance: Jane Thirlaway


Apologies
Apologies for absence were accepted from Pam Clinton, Lucy Emsden, Sue Murphy and David Stone

Declaration of interests
There were no declarations of interest.

2017/2018 Budget plus outline years
Draft budget proposals for 2017/18 plus outline years were presented as previously recommended by the resources committee.  Resources committee had previously met to look closely at the draft budget and areas of increased spending and reduced funding were covered in detail. All areas had been scrutinised in order to set a robust and accurate budget that ensured sufficient funding for the year allowing key areas identified within the LIP and SEF to be catered for. Realistic forecasts for the outline years had been made using forecast pupil numbers and reduced funding from County. These outline years show a deficit in the overall balance but governors were satisfied that plans were in place to reduce this. Staff restructuring to reduce costs were being investigated and extending the after school care provision till 6.00pm 5 days a week would hopefully make the school more attractive and increase pupil numbers in future years. 

All governors had had sight of the draft budget prior to the meeting and absent members had given their approval via email. 

Governors unanimously approved the budget for 2017/2018 plus outline years for submission to the County. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Governors gave their thanks to LE and JT for their hard work in the budget setting process.



Meeting closed at 9.20am


